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Deans Nursery News
	August 2021

	Welcome back everyone! It has been wonderful to see some of the wee faces that we have missed over the last few months and great to meet some new nursery friends and families too. We are sorry we have not been able to welcome our new families in the usual warm way, but due to ongoing Covid 19 restrictions we have had to make some significant changes to how we operate. Please know that despite these restrictions, we are always more than happy to talk with you, it just might need to take place outside or over the phone!

	Drop off and collection changes:  Due to the everchanging COVID 19 situation and our risk assessments, we have made some changes to our drop off and collection arrangements. All children should continue to be dropped off at the nursery gate but we would now ask that children be collected from the nursery door within the infant playground. To ensure that your child is going home with the correct person at the end of the session we are now asking that the name of the adult collecting the child is given to the member of staff on the gate who is registering your child into nursery. Your child will only be released to this person so if this changes please contact the nursery on 01506 411208 to advise us. If you need to contact the nursery after the school office is closed please call the nursery mobile 07771 913254. Parents/Carers must wear masks and socially distance from each other and our staff team. Thank you for your continued cooperation and understanding with these arrangements.
	Dates for the diary:

Please remember that although the school closes for holidays in September and October, the nursery remains open as usual.
8th November – Parent and Carer consultation week, more info will follow nearer the time


	A Few Reminders: 
· Please remember to pop a change of clothes in your child’s bag in case they need changed

· If you wish sun-cream to be applied to your child, please pop a clearly named bottle in their bags and complete a permission slip (available from staff).
· If your child has had an accident in nursery and required first aid, a slip detailing this will be put in their bag to keep you informed
	

	Staffing: Mrs Anderson and Miss Baker started their maternity leave at the end of last session and so we are delighted to welcome Sarah-Jayne Copland and Brett McNab into our Early Years Team this session. We are also thrilled to share that Miss Baker gave birth to a healthy baby girl named Ruby during the holidays but we are still waiting on baby Anderson making an appearance! 
	

	Nursery blog: We love to share all the fabulous learning that takes place in the on our blog. The blog is updated regularly with lots of information about our learning and the activities we enjoy participating in. You can access this by Google searching Wee Deans Blog.
	


